COFFEE MORNING

Friday 31st January 2025 at Foxwood Academy

10.00am-12.00pm

The morning is being delivered by Pip Challinor (TETC TEAM).

Penny Bent will also be joining Pip.

We will be talking about the NottAlone website and how can it be improved to meet children with SEND.

Why us?

NottAlone is a website providing information and mental health support for people of all ages in Nottingham and Nottinghamshire.

NottAlone



Refreshments will be available and places must be booked in advance!

Please email ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk to reserve your place.

